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From: Denis Lawso
Sent: 17 July 2023 08:37
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Teddington mid-rise zone along Station Road

 
 

 
Hello, 
 
I am very concerned about the new proposed ‘mid-rise zone’ which is currently being considered. I have lived in 

 for over 30 years and whilst I appreciate that modernisaƟon over Ɵme is beneficial, it has 
to be appropriate for the area and potenƟally building 5 or 6 storey units in StaƟon Road is something that I strongly 
object to. In my view the proposed ‘mid-rise zone’ WOULD NOT conserve and enhance the town centre character. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email before the deadline of 24th July. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Denis Lawson 
 
 
 


